
Hi, 
 
I am writing because I do not want to see this bill passed. Children have rights and some are to immune 
compromised to receive vaccines. Do not pass this bill as children are human a deserve to have right 
too.  
 
Warmly, 
Aleta  
--  

Aleta Haynie 
Stella & Dot 

503.449.0673 
www.stelladot.com/aletahaynie 
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